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What did we work on this week? 

We continued our Roads & Signs Study this week. Our class read Keep Counting and 
Discovering Roads. During Second Step, we learned about caring and helping others. 
We also practiced using our knowledge of roads and signs at the sensory table using 
road strips, street signs, and tiny cars in rubber mulch to create our own intersection. 
Each day we talked about words that start with our letter of the week (J), how to write 
the letter in both uppercase and lowercase, and what sounds it makes. We classified 
different types of transportation, practiced our writing skills, and identified letters at 
small group. At the art table, we made a signs collage, and painted with cars. We made 
a sign, created a stoplight, and made a map at the art table this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
 We had a fun week learning all about roads and types of transportation! We 
talked all bout maps, and practiced our counting skills during circle time. We learned 
about how to care for others during Second Step, and students were able to share how 
they help their friends with the class. 
 
 

What will we do next week? 
• Read the story Snowy Day and watch the film on Thursday. 
• Learn and practice conversation skills 
• Letter of the week: D 
• Create a snowy scene by stamping bottles in blue paint 
• Make a tree painting using marbles 
• Play number bingo 
• Be a Hot Cocoa Stand worker at dramatic play 
• Focus on writing skills at small group 

 

Reminders: 
• Next Thursday, December 20 is our Winter Party and Pajama Day! Students 

are invited to wear pajamas to school and bring a small blanket. 
 
 
 
 
 


